DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
OFFICE OF THE SURGEON GENERAL
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20315

IN REPLY REFER TO:

MEDMI-F 7 February 1968

- Dr. L. Kubicka

Psychiatric Research Institute
Praha 8, Bohnice
Czechoslovakia

Dear Doctor Kubicka:

Please be advised that your request (copy attached) to a
member of the U. S. Army Medical Service cannot be honored at

this time.

We suggest that you submit your request to your country's
military attache in Washington, D.C., who will present your
request to the Foreign Liaison Office, Office of the Assistant
Chief of Staff for Intelligence, Department of the Army.

Sincerely yours,
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1 Incl NABELILE L. WRIGHT

as Coordinator for Forei Liaison

Psyahfatrzc Res'earch Institute
Prafia 8 — ‘Bohnzce
Czechoslovakia = >
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Dear Sir;

I would greatly appreciate receiving a reprint of your paper:
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‘and any other related papers.
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